
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 6:48 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I personally feel that this request for rate increase is unfair to the working class. With all of the
taxation and regulatory fees our household bills are becoming outrageous. I am a single
income and the only person who resides in the house. I have been trying to replace outdated
appliances with newer more efficient devices, but it does not seem to have lowered to the cost
yet. As with most households, everything we rely on is getting more expensive and yet wages
don’t go up in kind.

Name: Alexander Reynard

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




